
This is absurd. Statistically, concealed carry permit holders do not commit crimes. Why is this such a priority? With everything going 
on right now? Why would you give city's the right to tell me that I can no longer carry a gun to protect  myself or my family? What 
benefit does this bring to Oregon? If Oregon continues to propose bills of this nature, I'm going to to move to a different state and 
take my tax dollars with me.


